

How to Join St Hugh's Church



We are a diverse and friendly congregation from many backgrounds, languages and nations!

In partnership with





Any Christian who comes to St Hugh's regularly can become a member,
with full voting rights in the Annual Church meeting. Formal members are
on the Church Electoral Roll. Or you can join as an informal Church
Contact, and receive news about the church and events.

The church is free to join for everyone.

To join as a Church Contact, please fill in Part A only.

To join as a full Church Member, please complete Parts A and B.

PART A - Church Contacts & Members

	S		
Name you	are known by, if different		
Email	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••		
Phone/Whatsapp Contact			
	Please tick the box to join the church Whatsapp group Please tick the box to receive information about children's activities		

Full Ad	dress
•••••	Postcode
I decla	are that I am 16 or over
<i>or</i> I am	15 and will turn 16 on this date
Please unsure.	choose one option below. Your priest will be able to help if you are I am an Anglican or member of a Church in Communion with the Archbishop of Canterbury and live in the parish.
	or
	I am an Anglican or member of a Church in Communion with the Archbishop of Canterbury. I don't live in the parish but have regularly attended public worship here the last six months.
	or
	I am a member a member in good standing of a Church not in communion with the Church of England which subscribes to the doctrine of the Holy Trinity. I declare myself also to be a member of the Church of England. I have regularly attended public worship here the last six months.

I declare that the above answers are true and I apply for inclusion on the Church Electoral Roll of the parish as a formal member.

Cianad	Data
Signed	Date

A warm welcome to St Hugh's!

We hope you are very happy here, and we look forward to walking the Christian journey together with you.



Your Data

We will store your data safely on the cathedral's secure server, and only use it to contact you about church events and for pastoral care. It will not be shared with third parties. If you have questions, contact the parish priest.

Every seven years, these records are destroyed, and everyone must reapply for membership. This helps protect everyone's data.